
Bronx, NY  

  

December 2012 

  

Kings County Hospital Center 

451 Clarkson Avenue 

Brooklyn, NY 11203 

 

To Whom It May Concern:  

  

As a level one trauma center hospital that serves a large population in Brooklyn, this 

would be a great place to horn in the knowledge and skills I’ve learned and grow in the 

nursing profession.  I would like to apply as a staff nurse at Kings County Hospital 

Center. 

 

My qualifications are based upon a unique blend of education, skills, and work 

experience.  I am currently enrolled in the RN to BS program in NYC College of 

Technology; the same school that has shaped my educational background in the associate 

program a few years ago.  Currently I work for the Board of Education as registered 

nurse for the pediatric community.  I previously worked at Regency Extended Care 

Center in the medical/surgical unit.  There I took care of the long and short term patients 

at the facility.  I also oversaw the work of the LPN’s and CNA’s.  At Summit Camp, I 

dealt with many medical problems such as anaphylaxis, fractures, seizures from the full 

moon or heat, medication toxicity (ex: lithium), Norovirus out break, Fifth disease, and 

asthma attacks.  It was a fun environment in which I was able to use many nursing skills 

in pediatrics and med-surg to provide holistic care.  From there I was able to cement 

myself as a flexible and reliable team member.  My passion to help the youth in the 

community has brought me to the community center in my neighborhood.  Here I hope to 

instill the value of education by assisting with homework and difficult subjects during the 

after school program.  I also participate in the fun activities such as volley ball and tennis 

to help promote team work and exercise.   

 

My resume is attached for further consideration. I am eager to meet with you to discuss 

possible employment with in Kings County Hospital Center.  I may be reached addressor 

by way of email at: egeorge3030@gmail.com. I look forward to hearing from you.  

  

Respectfully yours,  

  

Eguolo George 

  

 


